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The County met all TMDL-specific requirements identified in Appendix 2, except the 

water sample collection aspect of the Swamp Creek surface water monitoring 

requirement. Due to low flow at the Swamp Creek monitoring location, water samples 

could not be collected in August or September 2019, resulting in the collection of only 

10 of the required 12 samples for 2019. 


